
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to elevate building, development, finishing stalled
projects in Al-Muthana

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with Al-Muthana Governor,

Ahmed Manfa on 3/4/2023, the reality of services, the economic and agricultural opportunities,

and social and service development of Al-Muthana. His Eminence stressed elevating the level of

building and development in the city, and the importance of finishing stalled projects that

have high completion levels, especially infrastructure and municipality projects.

His Eminence affirmed the importance of supporting promising industrial projects in the city,

calling for more investment opportunities and attracting investors, stressing the importance of

governorates’  funds  to  support  less  fortunate  governorates  to  follow  up  on  the  listed

governorates.

H.E. thanked him for his condolences over the departure of the scholar Sayyid Sadiq Al-Hakeem

“May Allah have mercy on him”


